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New residential solid waste collection schedule 

 
 

South Padre Island, TX, May 24, 2019: ​The City of South Padre Island and Republic Services 
are excited to announce enhancements to the residential solid waste collection service 
schedule, beginning on Monday, June 3, 2019.  
 
To better service the Island, Republic Services has divided the Island into two areas that will 

continue to be served twice weekly. The service area maps are provided below.  

 

Residents that are located from East Haas Street north to East Mars Lane from Padre 

Boulevard to Gulf Boulevard will be serviced on Mondays and Thursdays. The remaining 

residential area will be serviced on Tuesdays and Fridays.  

 

For more information contact Republic Services at (956) 392-7018.  
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